
We, the undersigned, oppose the construction of a motocross racing facility on the Mountain Loop
Highway as proposed by Paul Thomas Motocross Parks (Snohomish County reference # 07-101924-000-
00-LU). A motocross racing facility at this location will create significant new financial and safety burdens
for Snohomish County residents and negatively impact the current scenic beauty and natural environment
enjoyed by residents and recreational users of the Robe Valley.

Preserve The Scenic Mountain Loop
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